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In closed session, a motion was made by Trustee Sanchez, seconded by Trustee Jandt 

To approve the Executive Director, Bond Program and Facilities Planning, position 

description. The position is funded with Redevelopment Agency funding to oversee the 

implementation of the Measure CC proposition 39 bond approved on November 8th, 

2016.  

 

The motion carried with five members voting in favor and zero members voting against. 

Motion carried five to zero. 

 

In closed session a motion was made by Trustee Broughton, seconded by Trustee Stefan, 

to approve the Administrative Support Supervisor position. 

 

The motion carried with five members voting in favor and zero members voting against. 

Motion carried five to zero. 

 

 In closed session a motion was made by Trustee Jandt, seconded by Trustee Stefan to  

authorize President Kinnamon to enter into a lease or a purchase agreement for parcel 

numbers 502190017/018 in Palm Springs, California. 

 

The motion carried with five members voting in favor and zero members voting against. 

Motion carried five to zero. 

 

G. GOVERNING BOARD (continued) 

 

Trustee Broughton: Received a great response pertaining to the announcement of the 

plEDGE program that the college is going to implement in the Fall.  

 

She was invited to a local middle school to speak about why she wanted to be a Trustee 

for College of the Desert. She is going to be speaking to approximately 200 eight graders. 

She feels this will be a good message to all the students. She plans to review the plEDGE 

program and will have more to report at a future board meeting.  

 

Seaview Elementary was in touch with the college because they are putting together a 

career program. They were interested in what College of the Desert had to offer. 

Someone from College of the Desert visited their school and now Seaview would like to 

come visit College of the Desert. She expressed her thanks for those who were involved. 

Seaview Elementary is fifty-seven miles from College of the Desert. She commented that 

we need to figure out a solution for their travels to/from the college. 

 

She very enthused with what’s happening at the College.  

 

Trustee Broughton is happy to hear about the Strong Workforce Committee. She hopes 

we can reach out more to those families. Many of those students will go on to higher 

education.  

 
































































